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Dear Santiago Parents,

Welcome back to all of our returning Shark parents, and a warm welcome to all of
our new Shark parents joining our community. We would like to introduce the new
football booster board, we are dedicated, and committed to partnering with you to
create a memorable season for our players. We are thrilled to have you as a part
of our team for the upcoming season. As we embark on this exciting journey
together, we want to ensure that you have all the necessary information to make
this season successful.

Enclosed in this welcome packet, you will find:

Pathways to success
Summer camp flyer
Parent volunteer form
Sponsorship letter
Sponsorship flyer
Banner flyer
Dedication flyer

Visit us flyer

We are excited about the opportunities and challenges that lie ahead, and we
know that with your dedication, and support, the Santiago Sharks Football
Program, a non-profit organization, will achieve great things this 2024 season.
If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to
reach out to the Santiago High School Football Boosters at (714) 696-8745 or
email us directly at santiagosharksboosters@gmail.com

Once again, Welcome to the Santiago Sharks Football Team!

Sincerely,

Santiago High School Football Boosters

santiagosharksboosters@gmail.com

(714)-696-8745 www.santiagosharksfootball.com



